
September 3, 2013 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:35 pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, 
Victoria Gudeman and  Gina Ellis and Town Administrator Rick Bishop. 
 
Minutes for August 5, 2013 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $153,452.73. 
 
Mr. Levey said that the Town may want to consider placing security cameras at the water system 
installations. He stressed that it would be good to keep the installations in mind if procuring cameras for the 
park, so that, even if cameras for the water system were not purchased until sometime in the future, the 
camera system in the park be able to incorporate them, thereby streamlining the entire security system.  
 
Mr. Levey said he would be attending the next Boonsboro Utility Commission meeting in hopes of 
obtaining information regarding the status of the spring house repairs. 
 
Mr. Bishop noted a phone call from Verizon in regards to placing cell antennas on the water tower. Much 
discussion about the issue was had.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:55 p.m. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


